
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Kentucky Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) will 
conduct a hearing at 9:00 a.m. Eastern Daylight Time on Tuesday, August 1, 2023, in the 
Richard Raff Hearing Room 1 at the Commission’s offices at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, 
Kentucky, 40602, for the purposes of cross-examination of witnesses of Rowan Water, Inc., 
(“Rowan Water”) in PSC Case No. 2022-00252, regarding Rowan Water’s Application for a 
rate increase pursuant to the Alternative Rate Filing procedures and the Commission’s 
investigation into Rowan Water, its board members and its general manager’s alleged failure 
to comply with KRS 278.300 and a Commission order.  This notice is provided in compliance 
with 807 KAR 5:001E, Section 9(2)(b).  This hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed 
on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov. Public comments may be made at the beginning of the 
hearing. Those wishing to make oral public comments may do so by following the instructions 
listed on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov.  
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